LTWC to show off work at new
rehab facility

Lake Tahoe Wildlife Care will be having a meet and greet on
July 12 for the community to find out about and see the
progress being made on the new rehab center.

The event will be at the site of the new facility at 1551 Al
Tahoe Blvd. It is between Pioneer Village and Pioneer Trail.

It will be from 4-7pm.

LTWC volunteers and board members will be on hand to talk
about each cage.
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